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Baby shower celebrations at Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home

Our staff member Rachel at Sonya Lodge Care Home is expecting her first child soon; it's a boy and she's already lovingly
named him Archie.

We held a little baby shower at the Lodge on Friday 19 June, complete with decorations and some delicious (blue-themed!)

homemade cakes which we enjoyed with tea.

We all loved watching Rachel open lots of lovely baby gifts. We are excited to meet her bouncy baby boy before too long!
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